

BELARUSSIAN NEWS

November 2022



Message received in November from Olga:

Thank you and Hampshire North guiding for constant support! It is very important and valuable for us! Telling that we have tough times became kind of a routine for last two years, it is not normal and I hope it will change soon. It is so nice you speak about our Link and send us good wishes. I've shared this news with our National Board members in our group chat and all of them asked me to pass greetings and our gratitude to Hampshire North Girlguides.

Our National Board haven't met this autumn but we keep in touch via Messenger and will meet face to face in the New Year.

Units are meeting as usual and I have received a request to visit a Unit – so I will be pleased to organise that.

With love from Snowy Belarus

Olga

This picture is not far from Minsk where Olga's granny lives.

